
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN: 12-08 
 
DATE: September 26, 2012 

 

SUBJECT: MiniMech without Teflon Strips Approved  
 

AVAILABILITY: All Authorized Triton Distributors and Third Party Service Providers 
 

 This bulletin addresses:  Recommended Implementation is: 

 Documentation Changes  Now for all affected units 

 Hardware Service Issues  All affected units during next service visit

 Software Announcements X Optional 

X Technical Tips  No implementation required 

 
DESCRIPTION:  
 
Talaris, the manufacturer of the MiniMech dispenser, has approved the use of the MiniMech 
(and MultiMech) without the Teflon strips found on each side of the bay where the cassette 
rests. Talaris will no longer produce the dispensers with these strips. 
 
Extensive testing verified that the dispenser will operate successfully without the Teflon strips 
with minimal wear. This change will eliminate the issue of the Teflon strip peeling off which 
leaves a sticky residue. If any of these strips are found peeling, feel free to remove them and 
their sticky residue completely. Whenever removing one strip, always remove the other. 
 
 

  
Teflon strips on each side of cassette bay Peeling, worn Teflon strip 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Technical Support or our Parts Department 
at 1-228-575-3100 from outside North America or toll free in the U.S./ Canada 1-800-
259-6672.  
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